April 6, 1982

The Rev. Father Vertanes Kalayjian
Pastor, St. Mary Armenian Church
4125 Fessenden St.

H.M., Hashington 20016

Dear Father Vertanes:

The annual Parish Report Review Committee has reviewed the report
submitted by St. Hary Armenian Church and wishes to advise the
following: ’

1. Please specify the date that invitations were mailed to members
of the Parish.

2. No ballot sheet was received with number of ballots cast for
Assembly Officers.

3. Page nine (9) of the Diocesan Annual report with signatures is
missing.

4. Heither the Pastor's report not the Parish Council report
“contains signatures of the respective officers.

He await your prompt response in this matter.

Sincerely yours,

Frank Avakian Stoneson
Executive Director

cc. Parish Council Chairman



